NEWS FROM EAHIL

EAHIL Mentoring program

Tiina Heino (a), Aoife Lawton (b) and Alicia Fatima Gémez (c)
(a) Helsinki University Library, Terkko Medical Campus Library, Helsinki, Finland
(b) Health Service Executive, Dr. Steevens' Library, Dr. Steevens’ Hospital, Dublin, Ireland

(c) Library, IE University, Madrid, Spain

Following agreement of the EAHIL Board and discussion with the EAHIL Council in Trondheim, we were
really delighted to introduce a mentoring program for all EAHIL members.

The areas of interest were:

e new members of EAHIL or new to the profession;

¢ leadership and management; job/role related challenges;
e help with resumes, cover letters, job interviews;

e specific skills in RDM/Open Science;

e specific skills in Al

o specific skills in Library Spaces;

e specific skills in Systematic Reviews;

e Teaching IL and LIS students interested in Health Librarianship.

We had 27 registrations for mentors and 30 for mentees. Luckily, there were several registrations for both, so
we could match the pairs so all registrants found a partner.

In the middle of November, the pairs were emailed with guidelines of the mentoring process

We are really excited to get feedback and really hoping that with this project EAHIL members can enjoy their
work even more than before!
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